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Good Afternoon Cheryl,
Hope you and your team are well in these chaotic times. Attached is the update for the P2 Projects
for NFSY as well as the analytical data for the water samples from our washer used for recycling used
rags. If there is anything else you need please let us know.
 
 
Matt Brandt
 
We are what we repeatedly do. Excellence, then, is not an act, but a habit.    - 
Aristotle
 
Matt Brandt
Facilities Manager
North Florida Shipyards, INC
Office - 904-337-4296 x169
Cell - 904-343-3883
MBrandt@NFSY.net
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